From:

**Subject:** End duck shooting in Victoria

**Date:** Wednesday, 27 November 2019 4:53:03 PM

## **Dear Committee Members**

I grew up on a property in Victoria with a natural spring and a series of lakes that supported a diverse population of bird life. Recently, there is new evidence to show that wildlife is being affected by drought and climate change, and we can no longer guarantee that these populations are sustainable; it makes no sense to add further pressure to their numbers by allowing duck shooting as usual.

I strongly oppose the continuation of duck shooting in Victoria. I now live in NSW where duck shooting has been banned. Now it is time for Victoria to follow suit.

Thank you for the opportunity to share my thoughts.

Yours sincerely, Philippa Hedges

This email was sent by Philippa Hedges via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Philippa provided an email address which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Philippa Hedges at

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html